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24/04/2022 

MRS Kirsty Bonser 
8 Brook RD 
Seaforth NSW 2092 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

The proposed development would have an incredibly negative effect on the local area. Not 
only is it a residential area but there is no parking available to service a childcare at this 
location. A busy street would become even more so making it a dangerous location for locals. 
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